
Glencoe Township Driveway & Field Approach Requirements 

 

1. Any persons wishing to place a new driveway or field approach along any township road shall be 

required to appear before the board at a regular meeting to seek approval of their plan. 

2. Any placement of these driveways shall have pre-approval concerning their placement, and 

whether they will be required to place a culvert under said project. 

3. Any approach where water flow will be otherwise impeded shall require a culvert of no less than 

15 inches in diameter, either steel or dual wall plastic culverts shall suffice. 

4. Any person wishing to place an approach will be required to use a licensed, insured, and bonded 

contractor. 

5. The contractor shall be responsible for contacting 811 to locate any underground wires, before 

any work can commence. 

 

The board realizes that newer, larger equipment requires bigger, wider approaches to access fields, and 

will make every effort to approve such projects when presented. 

 

This policy was adopted by the Glencoe Town Board on June 8th 2023 and will take effect immediately 

upon passing by the board. 


